
Project Update: April 2009 
 
April 3, 2009        
The group of 35 women homeworkers of Suksamran visited the RSG-Mangrove 
Terrace. They were appreciated that our program is very useful and good practice 
not only for our community but also for the entire coastal area. 
 

 
 
April 7, 2009   
The military force from unit 25 Baytong, Yala, group of 7 soldiers, visited our RSG 
Mangrove at KCLC. In this project they learn, directly, about the incredible diversity 
within the few remaining native mangrove habits in the Kaper Bay biome. Much of 
this knowledge has been lost over the past two generations. 
 

 
 
Please see more details in   http://mangrover1.multiply.com/      


